
 

 

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

Friends of Hayton School PTA Summer Fair – Saturday 15th July 2023, 1pm – 3pm 

Plans are now well underway for this year’s Summer Fair. We hope the sun will shine and we can raise lots 

of money for our school!  More details will follow soon, explaining how the money raised will be used to 

benefit your children in school.  

The Grand Prize Draw raises a lot of money for school, and we want to make this year’s Draw bigger than 

ever! 

We are looking for a local business/businesses, to sponsor the Fair. By donating £100, your business logo 

will be on all promotional material and all grand prize draw tickets.  

We also need prize donations so if your business would like to make a prize donation, please get in touch.  

If you are unable to donate a prize or sponsor the Fair but have an alternative way to offer support to our 

school, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

My contact details are shown below. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Kind regards, 

Nicky Watson – Secretary  

On behalf of Hayton School PTA 

07775778515 

Nicole_roberts@sky.com 

 


